


risk when they cross from one side of MPA street onto the other. Loreto doubling 
their numbers will make this much worse.  

• There will be at least 4 more entrances and exits to be built on the street with cars 
and trucks using them in large numbers. 

• 105 Trees will be removed on or near MPA to accommodate the new boarding 
school, thru link road and carparks. 

• The proposed buildings are unsightly, too large and out of keeping with the 
residential zoning of our street. 

• [ ADD ANY ADDITIONAL CONCERNS HERE] 
 
As the school plans to almost double their numbers, their traffic management plan and 
Green Plan are woefully inadequate.  
 
In summary, I object to the Loreto Normanhurst amended proposal. The increased traffic 
would make an already problematic traffic situation even more untenable for residents of 
Mount Pleasant Avenue and Osborne Road and its five feeder streets, all of which are cul-
de-sac roads. 
 
Declaration – I have not made a political donation in the last two years. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Amanda Ruimin Li 




